Dear Friends of AAPD: 

We would like to remind you that the January 6th deadline for applications for the AAPD Washington, DC Summer Internship Program is less than a month away! Don’t miss this great opportunity!  Each summer, the American Association of People with Disabilities (AAPD) hosts a summer internship program in Washington, DC for students with all types of disabilities.  AAPD’s Summer Internship Program offers college students, law students, graduate students, and recent graduates with disabilities the opportunity to work in public service for ten weeks on Capitol Hill, at federal agencies, nonprofits and for-profit businesses. This ten week experience gives interns the opportunity to gain invaluable hands-on experience in the workforce. Interns receive a living stipend, expenses covered for travel to and from DC, and fully-accessible housing Applications must be received by 5:00 PM (Eastern Standard Time) on or before January 6, 2012.

Apply Now! www.aapd.com/internship  

Please pass this information along to any eligible candidates.  For additional information on the AAPD Summer Internship Program, please contact AAPD at 202-521-4306 or by email to internship@aapd.com. 

Sincerely,  

Sarah Amin 

Programs Intern American Association of People with Disabilities 

